
  
Be the best you can be through: challenge, nurture, 

inspiration, respect, happiness, inclusion, in a safe, secure Christian family. 

 
Summer Term, 1st Half 2022   

 
Dear Parents, 
 
This term, we support our year 2’s through their statutory tests.  
 
Here are some dates for the next half term – 
 
 
Swimming Lessons – Monday afternoons  
This half term we will be swimming every Monday afternoon. 

1. Please make their clothing as simple as 
possible. e.g. summer dresses, shorts, 
leggings, sandals, buttons not done up on 
shirts. We will also ask that girls refrain 
from wearing tights on swimming days. So 
please ensure that your child has the appropriate uniform. 

2. Please ensure your child can dry and dress themselves. Spend the time to 
practice with your children. 

3. Ensure all uniform including underwear is labelled with their name. 
  

It is £4.00 per session, which will be made via School Money.  
 
 
P.E  
This term the children are learning about athletics. 
 
Friday 29th April  
Friday 6th May 
Friday 13th May 

Friday 20th May 
Friday 27th May 

Please ensure your child has their PE kit. 



PE Kit 
       Shorts              t-shirt        trainers           long trousers                 

      warm top, e.g. fleece          spare socks      
 
 
Tuesday After School Club  
This term After School Club for Class 2 will take place on:  
3rd May 
10th May 
17th May 
 
Steve from Supastrikers will be returning to do Tennis with the children. 
 
Pick up time is 4.15 pm. 
Please ensure you book into After School Club on SchoolMoney. 
 
 
Reading Dogs – Every Thursday 

 
We are welcoming the dogs each week, starting the first week. They 
will help the children choose books and sit with some of our readers.  
 

 
 
Forest School 
Anna Gray will be returning to school on: 
Class 1:  
Friday 29th April 
Friday 13th May 
Friday 27th May 

 
 

 
The children will work in the woods all afternoon.  
Please ensure they bring a warm coat, hat and gloves. 

 
Music with Mr Brown  
Mr Brown will be providing ukulele and singing tuition on: 
 
Friday 29th April  
Friday 13th May 
Friday 27th May 
If your child has their own ukulele and wishes to use it, Mr Brown will tune it in 
school.  



 
 

May Bank Holiday 

Monday 2nd May 2022 
 

 
Messy Church – TBC 

We will be arranging more crafts and activities for the children 
this term at Messy Church. 
 
Collective Service begins at 2.45. All welcome to join. 

 
 

Kingswood – Y4 Residential 11th May – 13th May 
 

Year 4’s are attending their residential activity trip at Dukeshouse 
Woods in Hexham. 
 

 
Queens Platinum Jubilee Lunch - 27th May 

 
We are hosting a special lunch to celebrate the platinum jubilee of 
Queen Elizabeth. 
 
 

 
 

The last day of school is on FRIDAY 27th May  
and we return on MONDAY 6th June. 

 
Thank you for all your support over the last term. 

If you have any queries please get in touch. 
 
 
 

Enjoy Half Term 
Mrs Davey and all the staff at Chollerton First School 


